Brittany Dean

Hello, I use the area adjacent to this part of the city often and I dream of what it can be. Eventual
full restoration with return to an estuary site would be ideal to preserve the biodiversity as well as
the safety of this part of our city. I am concerned with the plan to cover the Unocal site as this does
not bring progress towards full habitat restoration.

If a full clean-up is not feasible currently, please consider at least something that gets us closer to
that goal. Chevron made this mess and they should take the responsibility of cleaning it up.



